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RCC and Bowhead Partner to Highlight Career Opportunities for Students 
 
Rappahannock Community College (RCC) has partnered with Bowhead’s Dahlgren Program 
Management Office (PMO) to introduce career opportunities for students. Recognizing RCC as 
a leader in education and training, Bowhead’s goal is to introduce students to available career 
options, locally, remotely, and across the country. Bowhead’s Dahlgren PMO is located on 
Dahlgren Road in King George, near their main customer, Naval Surface Warfare Center 
Dahlgren Division (NSWCDD).  
 
Students are invited to join RCC’s College Navigation team in the lecture hall at the Warsaw 
campus or virtually, as we host Brian Grant, Human Resources Recruiter, and Gabriel Stewart, 
Deputy Program Manager of NSWCDD V-Department Operations Support (V Ops) contract, on 
23 February 2023 at 12:30pm to 2:30pm. The event will include more about Bowhead’s 
capabilities and benefits, including tuition reimbursement, current and future career 
opportunities, and provide the opportunity to answer any questions students or faculty may 
have. To receive the Zoom link, please contact Kelly Osuanah at 
kosuanah@rappahannock.edu. 
 
Bowhead’s vision is to be the premier technical and professional service provider, manufacturer 
and products supplier, known and recognized for their quality, efficiency, and commitment to 
those they serve. The Dahlgren PMO currently performs 14 prime contracts that support 
NSWCDD, Department of State, Defense Contract Management Agency (DCMA), Washington 
Navy Yard, US Coast Guard HQ, and other government customers.  
 
Bowhead provides a wide variety of services, leading to career opportunities including program 
management support, financial management support, weapon systems development and 
testing support, engineering prototype fabrication support, and more.  
 
To learn more about Bowhead, please visit their website Bowhead.com and check out current 
job openings at Bowhead Careers | iCIMS. 
 
For immediate questions, please reach out to brian.grant@bowheadsupport.com. 
 
 

mailto:minderrieden@rappahannock.edu
https://www.bowhead.com/
https://bowheadcareers-uicalaska.icims.com/jobs/

